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DAWN’S  
INSTALLATION       
 Mark Sun-
day, May 5

th
 as a 

very important day in 
the life of KLC. 
That’s the day Dawn 
Fleishman will be 
installed as the Director of Youth and 
Family Ministry. The installation will take 
place during the 9:00 a.m. worship ser-
vice, followed by a special celebration 
luncheon, which will be provided, at 
11:30 a.m. In honor of the Fleishman’s 
coming from Arizona, and it being Cinco 
de Mayo Day, the meal will have a Mexi-
can theme. Talk with Pastor Dave regard-
ing any questions you might have.  

PENTECOST SUNDAY      
 Sunday, May 19

th
, is the celebration 

of Pentecost in the life of the Christian 
Church. Traditionally, it is known as the 
birthday of the Christian faith, as it is on 
that day that the Holy Spirit came to those 
first followers of Jesus, and filled them in 
such a way that they went out into the 
streets of Jerusalem and shared the story 
of the death and resurrection of Jesus to 
many people.  

The story, in Acts 2, tells of how that 
Spirit gave the followers the ability to speak 
in many different languages, so that all who 
were in Jerusalem could understand what 
was being shared with them.  As a way of 
recalling how the Gospel should be shared 
in all languages, the First Lesson on Pente-
cost Sunday will be read in seven different 
languages by different KLC members: Ha-
waiian, Mandarin, Dutch, Ilocano, Tongan, 
Japanese, and Indonesian.      

The Rite of Confirmation will also 
take place on Pentecost Sunday this year. 
Four KLC youth, who have completed the 
two-year program, will share their state-
ment of faith with the congregation, as well 
as publically state their desire to continue 
in the relationship that God first started with 
them in baptism.  A fifth, second-year con-
firmation youth (who will be off-island on 
Pentecost Sunday), will share their state-
ment of faith the following Sunday, May 
26

th
.  As this is truly a day of celebra-

tion, you are encouraged to wear red.    

COUNCIL ELECTIONS  
Elections for the 2013-2014 

church council took place Sunday, April 
21

st
. The following KLC members were 

elected at the congregational meeting: 
Dave Ballaine, Adam Krueger, Vicki Lee, 
Jan Patrick, and Zel Terluin. They will 
join the other returning council members 
– Keli Nelson, Dave Reader, Tom Rietz, 
Renee Romerdahl, Joel Rudow, & Rhon-
da Stoltzfus. The full 2013-14 council will 
be installed at worship on Sunday, June 
30

th
. Mahalo ke Akua / Thanks be to God 

for the gifts we are given in these people 
who are willing to serve KLC in this ca-
pacity. May God’s Holy Spirit be with and 
guide them in every way!  



 

    

ALOHA FROM PASTOR DAVE      
  In writing my article for this month’s newsletter, I realized that this 
would be the last one I’d have to write for a few months. That’s because 
I’m scheduled to be away from KLC during June, July, & August for a 
three-month sabbatical. Over the past couple of months I’ve had some 

people ask me what a sabbatical exactly is. Some think that it’s just a long vacation. 
Others have thought that it meant I would be gone for a whole year. Still others believe 
that it’s an extended period of significant studying on a given subject. Given those 
comments, I thought it might be helpful to explain what the idea is behind a sabbatical, 
and what my particular sabbatical will consist of. 
 A sabbatical literally refers to a ceasing, or a rest from work. It follows from an 
Old Testament law which required one to stop working a field for an entire year every 
7

th
 year. It is also tied to the Jewish day of rest called “Shabbat”. In Genesis 1, follow-

ing God’s creating the world over a 6 day period, he takes the 7
th
 day to rest. So, the 

Israelites were also to observe a Sabbath day, which started at sundown on Friday, 
and lasted until sundown on Saturday. During this time no work was to be done, and 
the worship of God was to take place in each home. 

 In today’s world, a sabbatical usually refers to an extended absence from one’s 
career, lasting anywhere from 2 months to a full year, where the individual does some-
thing career-related that they would not normally be able to do while working full-time. 
In the life of the church, pastors are encouraged to take a sabbatical every 7 years to 
accomplish three things: to engage in some sort of learning that will enhance their min-
istry to the congregation they are serving, to engage in something that will help them 
grow personally, and to take time to rest and be rejuvenated. The idea is to have a bal-
ance of these three things during the time of the sabbatical. 

That’s what will be happening for me during this coming summer. As many of 
you know, I’ll spend my first week with the KLC youth, traveling to Kaua‘i for their an-
nual servant trip. I feel it’s important to have this time and experience with the youth, 
so I won’t be passing it up. The last two weeks of June I’ll be traveling with Father Aus-
tin from Trinity Episcopal Church, and Pastor Tevita Maile from the Tongan United 
Methodist Church. We will be heading to Tonga, Samoa, and Fiji. Under the guidance 
of Pastor Maile I hope to gain a better understanding of a couple of the Polynesian cul-
tures which play such a big role in life on Maui. In July I’ll be spending time with family, 
as well as attending a conference in Cincinnati, OH, around the book titled “Raising the 
Roof”. This book is from the Alban Institute, and is written to help congregations that 
are changing from being “Pastor-led” to being “Program-led”, which is what KLC is do-
ing right now. My plan is to return in the fall and get the leadership of KLC to study this 
book with me as we lead KLC from one phase of its life to the next. August will see me 
doing some additional visiting of family, as well as finishing up the training I started in 
February for Intentional Interim Ministry. The training is helping me now in terms of my 
understanding the dynamics of relationships at KLC. It will also help me in my future, 
should I decide to interim ministry work. 

  Mahalo nui for the opportunity you are giving me to be away for three months 
to grow, as well as to rest. I know from my experience from my first sabbatical 7 years 
ago that I’ll return much more energized and ready to head into whatever God has in 
store for us. I also know that all of you are capable of carrying out the ministry of this 
church in a wonderful way, even with me being gone. I will hold you up in prayer con-
stantly throughout the summer. God’s peace be with you!  
 

Ke Akua me ke Aloha, 

 
Dave 
Krueger 



 

ADDITIONS FOR DIRECTORY 
David & Peggy Crosser 
95 Manino Circle #103 
Kihei, HI 96753 
808-874-0920 
Crossen_dave@yahoo.com 
 
Stefanie Cuomo (Brooke & Braxton) 
111 Waiapo Place 
Kihei, HI 96753 
808-250-5922 
stefaniecuomo@yahoo.com 
 
Andrew & Dawn Fleishman (Owen & Lila) 
36 Emoloa Place 
Wailuku, HI 96793 
808-250-3557 (Dawn) 
808-250-3571 (Andrew) 
andrewfleishman@gmail.com 
Dawn@kiheilutheran.org 
 
Thea Ostrom 
101 Kanani Rd. #233 
Kihei, HI 96753 
760-917-1871 
 

E KOMO MAI!              
On Sunday, April 28

th
, the following were welcomed into the KLC Ohana as new 

members: Dave & Peggy Crosser; Andrew & Dawn Fleishman, with their children,  
Owen & Lila; Stefanie Cuomo with her children, Brooke and Braxton; and Thea 
Ostrom. Each of these people is a blessing from God, and our prayer is for the Holy 
Spirit to fill all of us as we serve our Lord together through the life of this congregation. 

THEA OSTROM 

DAVE & PEGGY CROSSER 

ANDREW & DAWN FLEISHMAN 
OWEN & LILA 

STEFANIE CUOMO 

BRAXTON & BROOKE 

UPDATES FOR DIRECTORY 
Lynn & Karen Carlson 
140 Uwapo Road #44-201 
Kihei, HI 96753 
808-446-1180 
 
Rhonda Taylor 
46 Kai Makena Loop #201 
Kihei, HI 96753 
808-446-4390 



 

WOMEN’S HUI 
 In “The Shelter Of God’s Promises,” a DVD–based Bible 
Study, gifted Bible teacher and inspiring Women of Faith speaker, 
Sheila Walsh, searches Scripture for what God has promised us, 
what God’s promises mean, and His unrelenting commitment to 
us. Sheila offers a life changing study on God’s promises, provid-
ing the foundation for daily confidence, joy, hope, and shelter. 

 
When – Tuesday – MAY 28 – 6:00–8:00 PM 
Where – 2218 Auina Place, Kihei – Home phone – 875-7753 
What to bring – A PUPU TO SHARE – YOUR FAVORITE DRINK  

Study for May – “The Promise of Love” — “I don’t believe that anyone could really love 
me”. 
 We will share a meal together, watch a 25 minute DVD, have some sharing 
time, and close in prayer. This is such a nice evening of fellowship, a time to get to 
know each other better and draw closer to each other with love and support as sisters 
in Christ.  
 ALL ARE WELCOME! Invite a friend! See you May 28th!!! Come even if this is 
your first time, all lessons stand alone.      
 
In His Love, Kathy Krueger < //><  

PRAYER SHAWL  MINISTRY 
 Aloha! The next blessing of the Pray-
er Shawls will be on June 9th. If you would 
like a Prayer Shawl for any occasion, please 
stop in at the church office any day of the 
week or on Sunday morning. This ministry is open to all, so 
please know that you are welcome to come and join us any 
Thursday morning from 9-11AM in the Education Room. 
This ministry continues to be strong and is flourishing with 
an average of three and a half shawls given out per week for 
the last six years! Praise God!! This would not happen with-
out all the ladies who come and knit and pray!!  MAHALO, 
Prayer Shawl Ladies! YOU ARE THE HANDS OF JESUS!!! 
 As most of you know, we are NOT part of the budget 
for KLC, so all our yarn is bought through donations for this 
ministry. At this time we are in great need of more yarn and 
would ask that you would prayerfully consider giving to this 
ministry. You can make a check out to KLC and then please 
put the prayer shawl ministry on the memo line in the 
left hand corner of the check. 
 Mahalo~ God bless you and yours! In His Love,  
 
 The Prayer Shawl Hui 

FAX #  
DISCONTINUED 
 For the past 
seven years, KLC has 
had a dedicated phone 
line for the church fax 
machine – 808-879-
1803.  
 The church of-
fice has seen so little 
fax activity in recent 
times, due to changing 
technology, that the 
decision has been 
made to discontinue 
the number, and no 
longer have a sepa-
rate phone line for the 
fax machine. Please 
make note of this fact 
and remove the num-
ber from any connec-
tion to the church of-
fice. Mahalo nui!  



 

Sunday School Update—March and April 
  Week one in March was stormy sailing for the Sunday School Keiki, as Vicki, Roxi and 

Jessi, recreated “Jesus Walk on the Water”. On a big blue quilt the kids sat as the seas rolled, 
and the bible lesson was read. Week two, was “Doughnut” you know that Jesus always loves 
you”. The kids were treated to doughnuts and did special worksheets as they went over all the 
reasons that no matter what Jesus will always love them. Week three was colorful crazy notes 
they posted on each other, to let each other know all the good things about them, and each 
person is unique in their own way. Week four all the keiki and youth created the beautiful East-
er banner that was the focal point of the Resurrection Celebration. .  Many mahalos to the Nel-
son ladies as they soared Sunday School to new heights with their creativity and fun. 

  In April, Stephanie Mohr, has been working  on the 40 days after Easter, teaching the 
keiki about spreading the “Easter Messages with others.”  They popped popcorn and filled the 
recycled plastic eggs, along with a paper Easter message and gave them to  some of the con-
gregation after service. They also made a colorful magnetic  jellybean prayers  as a reminder of 
Jesus love for all. These past weeks they are working on their paper Mache globes of the 
Earth , to remind them to go out and spread God’s word. 
 Sunday School is almost over for this year, and there will be a special outing planned for the 
kids who attended Sunday School regularly on June 2nd. More details to follow in the weekly 
bulletins.  I would like to take this time to thank everyone who has been associated with our 
Keiki Sunday School, especially those who taught this past year.  It was a lot of fun, and I hope 
to see many of our 5 and 6 year olds attending next year. With the new class rooms on the 
horizon , I am sure there will be some new things starting in the fall and we look forward to 
sharing Jesus message with your child. 

 
Margie Terluin 
Sunday School Coordinator 



 

RECYCLING PROGRAM  
Kindly please note that the recycling program to 
raise funds for the youth is ON HOLD until further 
notice.  Mahalo for your cooperation! 

 

KIDS IN WORSHIP --  
KEIKI WORSHIP GUIDE 
 It is a such a wonderful 
opportunity to worship together 
as an intergenerational commu-
nity of Christ!  
 For children under 12, a 
resource is available to aid 
them in participating in the wor-
ship service.  It includes a 
check list for the children to fol-
low as we process through the 
order of worship, as well as 
questions for reflection and art-
work that go along with the 
day's scripture readings.  This 
resource is meant to guide 
them in a meaningful worship 
experience according to their 
age, attention span, and abili-
ties and includes crayons and 
stickers to aid them when they 
get antsy.   
 Parents are encouraged 

to share your bulletins and help 

your children who read follow 

along with you during songs 

and prayers.  Engage them in 

Sharing Aloha with those 

around them and saying "Lord 

have mercy" during the Prayers 

of the Ohana and saying 

"Amen" at the end of prayers.  

Please let Dawn Fleishman 

know if you have any ideas or 

questions on how to continue 

encouraging our kids in wor-

ship. (dawn@kiheilutheran.org 

or cell 808.250.3557) 



 

 

RECAP: 
 April 7th, a handful of our youth 
prepared and served dinner to about fifty 
people at the Ka Hale A Ke Ola Homeless 
Resource Center in Wailuku. It was a 
wonderful opportunity to focus our atten-
tion on caring about other people. Many of 
the youth were amazed at the number of 
young children who came in for the meal. 
It gave our youth the opportunity to reflect 
on their own blessings that sometimes get 
overlooked. 

PASSING THE TORCH 
 I am very happy to welcome Dawn 
as the new Director of Youth & Family 
Ministry.  It will be fabulous to have a full-
time person working with our youth and 
Dawn will do an amazing job.  
 It is hard to describe how I feel be-
cause although I am excited about the 
future, I pass the torch with a heavy 
heart. I have been blessed to be able to 
work with the KLC Youth Group for 6 
years and I have had so much fun.  I 
have many wonderful memories and I will 
cherish every one of them.  Although I will 
continue to be involved on some level, I 
wanted to take a moment to thank all of 
you for the support you have given me 
over the years.  Whenever I needed help, 
support, or prayers, you were there.  I 
could not have done the job without all of 
you and I thank you from the bottom of 
my heart.   
  Bubba Rudow 

THANKS FOR THE INCREDIBLE 
WELCOME 
 It is great to be here serving at Ki-
hei Lutheran Church as Director of Youth 
and Family Ministries. A big thank you to 
everyone who welcomed my family at the 
airport (what an incredible welcome it 
was!) and all who have continued to wel-
come us over the last few weeks. Kihei 
Lutheran Church is a community of joy, 
grace, and love. I felt it the first time I 
walked through the door and continue to 
experience it again and again. What a 
wonderful and beautiful and joy-filled 
place. Andrew, Owen, Lila and I are very 
blessed to be here. 
 I look forward to getting to know 
you, hearing your ideas, and walking 
alongside each of you on your journeys of 
faith.  I will have regular office hours and 
may also be reached via cell at 808-250-
3557 or email at dawn@kiheilutheran.org. 
Please don't hesitate to contact me with 
any questions, suggestions, or thoughts! I 
look forward to knowing you! 
   Dawn Fleishman 

UPCOMING YOUTH NEWS: 
Saturday, May 4th 
All youth are invited over to Dawn & Andrew 
Fleishman's house in Wailuku for pizza and games 
from 6:00-9:30pm. Text or call Dawn at 
808.250.3557 for more information and/or direc-
tions.  
 
Sunday, May 26th 
We will have a preparation meeting for all Kauai 
Servant Trip participants. Bring $3 for lunch. 
10:15am - 12:30am. 
 
June 3rd - 7th 
 A group of 20 youth are headed to Kauai for a 
joint Servant Trip with the youth from Lihue Luther-
an Church. Along with KLC chaperones, Pastor 
Dave, Dawn Fleishman, and Keli Nelson, we will 
be building a house with Habitat for Humanity, 
maintaining the trails at Waimea State Park, and 
serving food to the homeless population through a 
ministry called Mobile Munchies. Please keep 
these youth and chaperones in your prayers as 
they prepare for this service trip! 
 

mailto:dawn@kiheilutheran.org


 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

ASSISTING MINISTERS 
May  05 —  Roxi Nelson 
May  12 —  Vicki Nelson 
May  19 —  Allie Rudow 
May  26 —  Peggy Alexander 

 
COMMUNION 

May  05 —  Bev & Bert Schifferling, Holly & Bailey P. 
May  12 —  Hula Group 
May  19 —  Andrea Harris, Dori Thorngren, Nels & Renee R. 
   Hilliary Gassel 
May  26 —  David, Rhonda, Emma & Morgan S., Adam K. 
 

GREETERS 
May  05 —  Bert Schifferling, Holly & Bailey Pendergast 
May  12 —  Carolyn Rixey-Wagner 
May  19 —  Fred & Cathy Trott 
May  26 —  Lynn & Karen Carlson 
 

FLOWERS 
(sign-up sheet on lanai table) 

May  05 —   
May  12 — Malysa Scibelli 
May  19 —  
May  26 — Bev & Bert Schifferling 
 

KEIKI CARE 
May  05 — Joy Nelson 
May  12 — Kayana Kamoku & Emily Pluchos 
May  19 — Kristi Bendon 
May  26 — Cathy Trott 
 

MEDIA  
May  05 —  Joel Rudow 
May  12 — Stephanie Mohr  
May  19 —  Nels Romerdahl 
May  26 —  Owen Pendergast 
    

READERS 
May  05 —  Gina Casey 
May  12 —  Dee Reader   
May  19 —  Zel Terluin 
May  26 —  Leib Alexander 
 

      REFRESHMENTS 
(sign-up sheet on lanai table) 

May  05 —  Fred & Cathy Trott 
May  12 —  Steve & Billie Moksnes 
May  19 —  Lance & Elaine Ziegler 
May  26 —   

 
USHERS  

May  05 —  Lynn Carlson & Curt Holt 
May  12 —  Owen Pendergast & Bert Schifferling 
May  19 —  Fred Trott & Zel Terluin 
May  26 —  Mikhaela Galindo & Sanni Tharp 

“Women’s Hui” 

Next gathering at: 
The parsonage,  

2218 Auina Place, Kihei 
Tuesday, May 28, 

  6:00 p.m. 

“Men’s Hui” 
Men will meet on  

Tuesday,  
May 28 

 6:00 p.m.   
at the church 

ALL ARE  
WELCOME! 

      Worship Assistants 

APRIL ANGELS      
 Mahalo nui loa to Jan Por-
ter, Kristi Bendon, Linda Hangart-
ner, Don & Vicki Lee, and Terri 
Ocean for their hard work related 
to the reception of new members 
in April. Jan took care of lining up sponsors 
for those who joined the congregation, while 
Kristi, Linda, Don & Vicki, and Terri offered a 
hand in making the new member/sponsor 
luncheon a wonderful and tasty event. We 
are also grateful for those who agreed to be 
sponsors: John & Kristi Bendon, Dave & Dee 
Reader, Dave & Rhonda Stoltzfus, and Sanni 
Tharp.  
 Mahalos are also in order for the 
members of the Nominating Team, who 
worked hard to bring together the slate of 
nominees for this year’s church council elec-
tion. The team consisted of Debbie Galindo, 
Gail Holt, Sue Moorcroft, and Jan Porter. Job 
well done! You are KLC angels as well.  
 



 

ONLINE SPIRITUAL 
GIFTS  

ASSESSMENT    

  The KLC Spiritual 
Gifts Team reminds you 
that you can take an 
online spiritual gifts as-
sessment that will help 

you discover what your particular spiritual 
gifts are. Even if you have taken an inven-
tory in the past, you’re being encouraged 
to take the 10 minutes needed to com-
plete this new assessment. The results 
will immediately be given to you at the 
time you’ve completed the inventory, as 
well as be sent to the Spiritual Gifts Team 
via email. Please go to the KLC website 
(www.kiheilutheran.org) and click on the 
link posted there to take the spiritual gifts 
assessment and learn how your gifts can 
best be used to serve our God. For more 
information, or a “hard copy” of the as-
sessment (if you don’t want to take it 
online), please contact Jan Porter at 283-
6111. 

USING OUR GIFTS  
 Summer is going to soon be 
here.  As we worship together during 
the summer, we have people with musi-
cal gifts play, sing and dance during our 
worship.  You may be one of those peo-
ple.  If you are interested in enhancing 
our worship by providing your special 
gift during service, please see Beth af-
ter service or give her a call at:  651-
592-0152, or leave a note for her in the 
church office and she will get back to 
you. 

PRAYER THAT STARTS WITH 

“C” 
 What is it??  CP or Contemplative 

Prayer  is a method where we attempt to 

deepen our relationship with God.  

 Our group meets every month on 

the fourth Friday for one hour (11:00 a.m. 

to 12:00 p.m.)  in the Education Room.  It 

is a casual atmosphere divided into three 

segments of 20 minutes each.  The first 

segment is devoted to centering ourselves 

so we can spend the next 20 minutes in 

silence, ending with the Lord's Pray-

er.  The next segment is for discussion. 

 Join us and help us expand this 

growing ministry. 

PART-TIME SECRETARY  

NEEDED  
 Keolahou Congregational Hawaiian 

Church is in need of a part time secretary.  

One year of progressively responsible pro-

fessional work experience as a secretary 

minimum experience is necessary.  Skills:  

computer skills (familiar with MS Office), 

copying, faxing, proof and proof reading.  

Abilities:  friendly, tactful, accurate, good 

communicator, work with minimal direction, 

self-starter, detailed oriented, absolute con-

fidentiality, and knowledge of church is-

sues.  Wages to commensurate with expe-

rience and skills ($12/hour+).  Contact Den-

nis @ 214-8880. 

SPECIAL  
SUMMER STUDY 
 Here is a great 
opportunity to study 
the Gospel of St. Mark.  Pastor John 
Cassidy will be leading an in-depth 
study of St. Mark from June 2nd to 
September 1st.  The study will follow 
the Sunday worship service (10:15 a.m. 
start).   
 Please let him know if you will 
be attending, so that we can make fa-
cilities arrangements.  You can leave a 
message at 875-8572. 

tel:651-592-0152
tel:651-592-0152


 

March 2012 2013 

Average Sun-
day Worship 
Attendance - 

 

261 

 

318 

Offerings For 
The Month 

(members & visi-
tors) 

 

32,527.64 

 

N/A 

 Offerings – 
Year to Date 

(members & visi-
tors) 

 

115,764.60 

 

N/A 

IMPORTANT STATISTICS 

“LIKE” US ON FACEBOOK 
If you haven’t already “liked” KLC’s 

Facebook page: http://www.facebook.com/
KiheiLutheran, go ahead and do so to be 
the most up-to-date on upcoming church 
events.  A link is already on the church 
website! 

 
Next meeting will be on  

Tuesday, May 21,  
7:00 p.m. 

HAU‘OLI LA 
HO‘OMANA‘O 

HAU‘OLI LA HANAU!  

Carol Gesch 5/1 
George Pluchos 5/1 
Adam Krueger 5/2 
Nancy Dennison 5/3 
Ka‘ena Elaban 5/3 
Curt Holt 5/3 
Bailey Pendergast          5/5 
Eryn Pendergast 5/5 
Renee Romerdahl 5/7 
Al Nyberg           5/8 
Lloyd Amundson 5/9 
Deja Campos 5/14 
Debbie Wallace              5/14 
Lisa Gonzalez               5/15 
Jack Jorden                    5/18 
Neil Turnbull 5/18 
Adele Hartzell                 5/23 
Duane Chaney               5/24 
Don Lee 5/24 
Dori Thorngren 5/24 
Martha Anderson 5/25 
Teddie Eastes 5/26 
Danny Boren 5/27 
Darlene King 5/28 
Gerry Steiner 5/28 
Keokeana Elaban 5/29 

Steve & Heather Ceccanti 5/5 
Tony & Karen Gucci               5/19 
Harvey & Michelle Strauser    5/25 

MAHALO FOR NOISY OFFERING 

To our KLC Ohana,  

From the bottom of our hearts, thank you so 

very much for donating March's Noisy Offering 

(nearly $2,000!!) to a cause that affects us personal-

ly, Choroideremia. From a young age, Danny was 

diagnosed with this rare, degenerative eye disease 

attacking his peripheral vision day by day. For quite 

some time growing up, there was not much 

hope...until today! And thanks to each of you - your 

prayers, support, and donations, we will be able to 

help keep the research going. Each dollar will help 

fund CHM Gene Therapy human clinical trials 

(occurring in London now and soon to begin in Phil-

adelphia) which if successful, could provide the first 

available treatment for Choroideremia within the 

next 5-7 years! This treatment would help save 

Danny's remaining vision. We are greatly humbled 

by your generosity.  

Thank you!!  

Danny & Sharyl 

PIANO FOR SALE 

KLC neighbor moving off island and has a 

Storey & Clark piano in excellent condition 
and regularly tuned, $1990 obo and  a 
Elegant Maple/Honey "Bestar" desk/
conference table (adjustable + possibility of 
one additional panel to extend) $1100 val-
ue.  Asking  $395 obo.   
Call Ada at 875-8417 
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Kihei Lutheran Church 
220 Moi Place, Kihei, HI  96753 

Phone: 808/879-7979 
Fax: 808/879-1803 
E-mail Address: 

klc@kiheilutheran.org 
Website Address: 

www.kiheilutheran.org 
Parsonage: 

2218 Auina Place, Kihei, HI  96753 
Phone: 808/875-7753 

Staff 
Pastor                                          Dave Krueger 
Dir. of Youth & Family Min. Dawn Fleishman 
Music Coordinator      Beth Wills 
Church Administrative Asst.      Genevieve Kim 
 Linda Lawyer 
  

Worship Area Coordinators 
Assisting Ministers  Pastor Dave 
Chime Choir Director Beth Wills 
Choral Choir Director       Kathy Krueger 
Communion Assistants  Betty Misner 
Flowers  Charlotte Wright 
Greeters  Dawn Misner 
Keiki Care  Dawn Fleishman 
Readers  Nancy Meyer 
Refreshments  Vicki Nelson 
Ushers  Duane Chaney  
Bread Coordinator Evelyn Kaya 
 

Other Contacts 
 
 

Treasurer Joel Rudow 
Financial Secretary  Tom Rietz 
Hula Group  Sally Handley 
Newsletter Editor  Genevieve Kim 
E-mail Prayer Chain   Pastor Dave 
Youth Group    Barbara Rudow  

 

SUNDAY WORSHIP                       9:00 AM  

To Kahului 

Hwy. 31 

S. Kihei Rd. 

To  
Wailea 

KLC 

Pacific Ocean 

To Lahaina 

Not to 
scale 

Kihei Lutheran Church 
220 Moi Place 
Kihei, Maui, Hawaii   96753 
(808) 879-7979 
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              “Where all know they are beloved children of God” 
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